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Sing Napa Valley proudly presents three performances in the fall of 2024 to celebrate 

the conclusion of its Sixtieth Anniversary Year of concerts in every year since its inception! 

The first of the three performances is a fundraising salon, titled AUTUMN 

MASQUERADE - Celebrating the Change of Season with a Little of the Macabre - on Sunday, 

October 20, at 3 pm at the American Legion Hall, 1240 Pearl Street, in Napa. Tickets, at $30 

each, can be purchased in advance online at www.singnapavalley.org or by texting snvfall to 

41444. Seating is limited, so we suggest you procure your tickets well in advance of the 

performance. Any remaining tickets may be available for purchase at the door on concert day. 

Music on a decidedly autumn theme including the celebrated macabre holiday theme of 

Halloween will be presented by a SNV ensemble along with associated vocal soloists. There 

will be a Cash Bar and a Silent Auction along with amazing entertainment!!! 

The second fundraising salon, titled BRIGHT IS THE RING OF WORDS (AND  

MUSIC TOO!) on Sunday, November 10, at 3pm at Napa Methodist Church, 625 Randolph St.  

at Fifth St. Featuring lyric soprano Anne Marie Carden of Boston, who has a Master of Music in 

vocal performance from Boston Conservatory of Music, joined by Napa's own bass-baritone Ben 

Covone, performing opera arias and art songs with collaborative pianist Ellen Patterson. And 

classical accordionist Mary Ann Covone (Ben's sister) of Chicago, president emeritus of the 

national Accordionists and Teachers Guild and is an acclaimed performer of classical music for 

accordion as well as the Founder/Director of the Chicagoland Accordion Academy. 

The last celebratory performance of the 60th Anniversary season is Sing Napa Valley's 

annual holiday concert, titled JOY TO THE WHOLE WORLD, featuring Let the Whole World 

Sing by Joel Raney, at CrossWalk Community Church on First St. in Napa. The featured piece is 

full of holiday songs and creative arrangements of many of the most familiar carols and seasonal 

songs. In addition, the chorus will perform independent holiday songs and will invite the audience 

to join them in a few traditional, familiar carols that are not included in Let the Whole World Sing. 

This will be a light-hearted & fun program designed to bring joy to our entire world for Napa 

and beyond!  
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Sing Napa Valley is honored to be participating in CanDo’s Napa 

Valley Give!Guide 2024 for this year. Because we are a small non-

profit organization every bit of support makes a significant 

difference. Anyone interested in sponsoring us or providing a 

matching donation challenge for our Give!Guide campaign please 

contact us at info@singnapavalley.org. Please donate to Sing Napa 

Valley through the Give!Guide November 15th - December 31st. 
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